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Dear Secretary of State

I clearly endorse that ‘something has to be done’ about the A303 past Stonehenge.

I believe the short tunnel is too damaging to the entire landscape.

In my opinion it must be done properly either a much longer tunnel which of course ramps up the costs or a
significant bypass either on the south or northern routes.

I believe the bypasses would cause less intrusion on Stonehenge and would be cheaper.

Regards

John Byrom

Sent from my iPhone





